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School Bus 5612 – PM Service 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
Busways has been advised that The Hills Shire Council will carry out essential roadwork on River Road, 
Lower Portland requiring a full closure of the road between Monday 28th August 2023 to Friday 1st 
September 2023. 
 
During this time, Busways is unable to turn a bus around prior to the works zone, therefore School Bus 
5612 will be unable to service River Rd. 
 
Students currently alighting School Bus 5612 on River Rd between Sackville Ferry Rd & Newall’s Caravan 
Park will need to alight at Sackville North Rural Fire Brigade Station arriving 4:17pm (approx.) where 
they can be met by their guardian to be taken home.  
 
School Bus 5612 will return to normal operations from Monday 4th September 2023. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Busways via infoline@busways.com.au or phone our 
Customer Service team on 1300 69 29 29. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS 
(3616i) SB 5612 158V 
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